

## \*\*\*This is a unique link. Please do not forward.\*\*\*

Dear Landsat Imagery User,

A few days ago, we sent you an email asking you to participate in a survey regarding the uses and applications of Landsat imagery and the benefits it provides. To the best of our knowledge, you have not yet completed the survey. It may be that you have started the survey but have not finished or that you have not started the survey. Please take this opportunity to complete or begin the survey now by clicking on the following link:

## [URL]

People who have responded have described their experiences in working with Landsat imagery and their desires for how it might be improved. Their insights and input will be extremely useful to policy and decision makers currently discussing the next generation of Landsat satellites.

For this survey to be successful, your input is vital. Only by hearing from nearly everyone we've contacted can we be sure that the results are as accurate as possible.

Your email address will be deleted from our database after we receive your completed on-line survey. Results will be released only as summaries and not linked in any way to individuals.

If you use Lotus Notes as your email client, you will need to copy the link above into your browser *or* modify Lotus Notes settings (<u>click here for instructions</u>).

Thanks very much for considering this request. If you have any questions or comments, or have changed your mind about participating, please contact us at <a href="mailto:fortware.com">fortware.com</a> uses fortware.

Sincerely,

Bruce Quirk

Program Coordinator

Land Remote Sensing Program

U.S. Geological Survey

http://remotesensing.usgs.gov/

OMB Control # 1028-0091 Expiration Date: